
Dear Phil, 
 
The BPMs are ready to be sent. I checked them. All is OK. The output signals now 
are close in shape to the observed with beam as I have the input signal (imitating the 
strip line pickup signal) adjusted using adequate scope (now back to me from Tek 
after rectifying some failure). 
 
So, on Monday I'll send the BPMs through DHL. 
 
I'm in a transient period. Instead of FONT, Crab, etc., I have now ERLP, EMMA, 
HIE ISOLDE and NLS… It's necessary to understand the tasks and outline my 
involvements in them and plan the works. 
 
I have to send to Oxford many small things that are leftover of BPMs, etc. And the 
Cleverscope as well. I'll do this some time. As for the GFT that is now at ATF, you 
have to manage its return to Oxford, sorry. 
 
My greetings to everybody, 
Wishes of every success, 
Alexander. 


